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Dear members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

Please vote for SB 797. My wife Pat and | attended the Moms Demand Action lobby day and
witnessed Governor Brown’s eloquent endorsement of SB 797. We have advocated for
common sense laws that help reduce gun violence for many years at the federal, state and
local levels. We have been frustrated at what is now taking place at the federal level and
believe the work must be done state by state.

Please ensure that SB 797 passes out of the Judiciary Committee.

Michael and Patricia Allen
87490 Rhodowood Drive
Florence, Oregon 97439

mikepatallen@earthlink.net
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